STRATHCONA
Christmas
Bureau

Sharing the gift of Christmas in Strathcona County since 1979
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Once again, the Strathcona Christmas Bureau will be providing gift hampers to
qualifying residents of Strathcona County.

Beginning Friday, November 1st:

APPLY BY PHONE at 780-918-2521. The Intake Line will be open Monday
through Thursday from 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM,

APPLY ONLINE at www.strathconachristmasbureau.com

Please remember, you need to reapply each year to take part in this
program.

IMPORTANT DATES:

APPLICATION DEADLINE: Please submit your application by 4:00 PM on
Saturday, November 30th. Unfortunately, we can’t accept applications after this
date, so we encourage you to call early to ensure you don’t miss out.

DELIVERY DETAILS: Hamper delivery will take place on Saturday, December
14th between 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM. Please make sure an adult is home to
accept the delivery.

Please keep this information sheet until your hamper has been delivered.

We are deeply grateful to the generous individuals, schools, community
groups, and businesses in Strathcona County for their donations and
support. They are vital to the success of this program, and we truly
couldn’t do it without them.



